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Zoom Imagination
Whatever is under the whole heaven in mine.

Job 41:11

Zoom Fatigue
Are you growing weary of zoom meetings?  Do you sometimes have days which are back
to back zoom meetings?  Are you tired of seeing your own face on the screen while you
are talking or taking part in a meeting?  Are you growing more frustrated with slow internet,
poor sound quality, or others who do not know how to practice good zoom etiquette?  Do
you think that zoom meetings are not as productive as in person meetings?  You are not
alone.

Zoom Imagination
I share those frustrations from time to time.  I sometimes just can't do another zoom
meeting that day.  Overall, everyone else is helpful, responsive, and polite on zoom.  But, it
can get tiresome.  Here is the challenge I sense coming from the Spirit of God to me:  Do I
have the capacity and imagination to believe an expect that God will work as powerfully in
a zoom meeting as anywhere else?  Do I have to be in a church building or in person with
others for God to be able to work among us, provide for us, forgive us, heal us, or build us
up?  May God give us one and all the imagination and capacity to see him at work
powerfully in zoom meetings and everywhere else.

Coming Attractions

Sunday, September 20, 2020 - Morning Prayer on Zoom at 10:00AM

 
Centerville Circle of Prayer
Food Lion, that employees and customers would be safe an that business would increase

The Diocese of Virginia
For the people of St. Paul’s, West Point; St. Stephen’s, Heathsville; St. Matthew’s,Sterling;
St. Gabriel's. Leesburg; All Souls, Atlee that they would continually walk in the power of
the Holy Spirit.

The Anglican Communion
For the people of the Diocese of Owo(Nigeria) The Rt Revd Stephen Ayodeji Fagbemi;
Central Florida(The Episcopal Church) The Rt Revd Gregory Brewer that they would
continually walk in the power of the Holy Spirit.

Grace and Peace,

John Maher

Email us at: vicar@stfrancisva.org

or visit our website:
www.stfrancisva.org

Our mailing address is:
St. Francis Episcopal Church

PO Box 303 
Manakin Sabot, VA.   23103

Telephone: 804-784-6116
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